
EASTER FUN!
 
Uni-Pres Kindercottage had an Easter party for the East St. Louis community, and it
was very well attended. The Easter Bunny even appeared as a guest. The children
hunted for many eggs to fill their Easter baskets, large baskets of Easter goodies

were given away and several children won bicycles. It was a nice spring day, and all
had a good time! We hope that all of you had a very Happy Easter too! 

Visit our website

https://www.unipreskindercottage.org

